
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho 

and I encourage you to permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Plan of 

Restoration and Operations. 

 

Midas Gold prioritizes working alongside Idahoans. The company has shown a clear interest in 

understanding and remedying concerns around the project. They have taken the time to work with 

the community to develop solutions that work for everyone. For example, the company worked 

closely with residents of Yellow Pine, recreationalists and snowmobilers to figure out how to 

preserve access to certain roads in the backcountry. The changes the company made are included in 

alternative 2. The company didn't need to do this but they did because they knew it was the right 

thing to do. Through their collaboration with stakeholders at all levels, they have come up with a 

plan that will not only help Idaho's economy but help restore a legacy site. Their plan has 

considerable community support. 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2 so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

I've worked in mining for 31 years. I presently work for 411 mining companies as a safety consultant 

off and on. Every company I work for cares about the environment. Mining brings humans 

everything we have including medicines and food. This mine will bring good jobs, and tax money that 

helps the state provide services for everyone. Every mineral helps us advance so many ways. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Kim Redding  

 

 

Name: Kim Boden Redding 


